
Subject: CSNCA Nominating Committee communication 

 
 
The Catawba Shores North Condominium Association is pleased to announce that it 
has established a nominating committee in accordance with the Association’s By-Laws. 
This committee will solicit and submit candidates for election by unit owners to the 
CSNCA Board of Trustees. While more details and information will follow in the coming 
months, the election of trustees to the Board by unit owners will take place at the next 
Annual Meeting. 
 
Board trustee Kevin Quinn is the committee chair and committee members are Kevin 
Cogan and Tom Frohman.  The nominating committee encourages every unit owner to 
consider serving as a trustee. If you are interested in running as a candidate, or just 
have questions, please contact one of our committee members: 
  
-Kevin Cogan—kevincogan51@yahoo.com., 614-589-7207 
-Tom Frohman—tjfrohman@gmail.com., 330-323-3427 
-Kevin Quinn—kquinn323@gmail.com., 614-296-8053 
 
As all Association members probably know, trustees are fiduciaries. 
Consequently, Association members who serve as trustees are 
expected to: 
-Listen to ideas and concerns of community members 
-Always act in good faith and in the best interests of CSNCA 
-Read, understand, support and abide by CSNCA’s Declarations, By-Laws and common 
courtesies 
-Review and understand CSNCA’s finances and financial reports 
-Attend and participate in board meetings 
-Serve on committees and work with other trustees to protect, promote and enhance the 
value and appearance of the Association’s grounds, buildings, facilities and 
improvements 
 
In summary, volunteering to serve as a trustee is an important responsibility and 
undertaking and hopefully personally rewarding as you serve the association, its 
members and your neighbors.  The committee hopes each unit owner will consider 
serving as a trustee now or in the future. 
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